CAROLINA DANCE MASTERS, INC.

APPLICATION FOR
ASSISTANCE

Carolina Dance Masters is fortunate enough to have three (3) funds in existence to meet a
variety of needs of our members and their students. Below is a list of the three (3) funds and
the descriptions that each is used for. If you know someone that could benefit from any of
these special funds, please fill out the form on the next page and mail to either:

Lynn Raley or Suzanne Mills
7901 Grenezay Rd. 2619 Windsor Place
Wilmington, NC 28411 Sanford, NC 27330

WALTER FLETCHER FUND:
This fund was established in memory of Walter Fletcher, a long time male member and son
of Beale and Peggy Fletcher, both also long time members of CDM and DMA.

You may apply to this fund if you have a male student whom you feel could benefit from attending a
workshop or convention, or has potential but could use some help financially. Please be specific of the need and
the cost of the potential event this student may be attending, however, the CDM Board of

Directors must decide the amount of each application based on money available.

FRIENDSHIP FUND :
This fund is set up for the members of Carolina Dance Masters and designed similarly to
the Friendship Fund on the DMA National level.

If you know of a member who may have been through a rough time due to such things as fire, illness,
weather related disasters, etc., you may fill out the form on the next page on their behalf. Please be specific with

reason for request and needs, however, the CDM Board of Directors must decide the amount of each applicatior
based on money available.

PRESIDENTIAL MEMORIAL FUND:
This fund is the newest of the three (3) funds. It was set up in memory of our Past Presidents
of CDM after the deaths of Deborah Geer and Margie Canipe.

This fund is to be used for any female student who may want to attend the CDM Fall Convention
held in Greensboro every November. The amount awarded may vary but can be no more than
the cost of the convention fee for the age of the student applying.

You may fill out the application on the next page, being mindful that fall convention fees are

due by October 1st and the process of receiving, discussing and voting on an applicant, and
responding takes time.

Please remember that these funds are continued by donations only. Each year when you receive your dues
statement there is a section on the return form for adding any donations.

We must inform you that because we are a 501(c)(6) non-profit organization, donations to CDM for
reasons are not deductible bv von



